
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

11th June 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 

Ticket Sales 
Year 5 'Pirates of the Curry Bean' Performance 

Stoke Rep on Monday 1st July   
 
We are pleased to announce that tickets are now on sale for the Year 5 performance on 1st 
July 2024. 
 
Tickets will cost £6 each and are available to purchase via the ‘Clubs’ section on Arbor.   
 
IMPORTANT  
Please note payment must be made at the time of booking, it is not possible to reserve 
tickets and pay later - If you reserve tickets without paying, this will cause issues on Arbor 
 
Initially tickets will be limited to 3 per family to ensure that all parents and carers of children 
in Year 5 are able attend. Once this allocation has been sold, further tickets will be made 
available, should any additional family members wish to watch the performance. 
 
The deadline for purchasing tickets will be Monday 17th June to enable seats to be allocated 
and tickets given to children before the event. 
 
The children are working very hard preparing for their performance and we hope you are 
able to join us. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss Hayes and Miss Coleman 

 
Miss M Hayes and Miss D Coleman 
 
 


